Cardinham School

Friends of Cardinham PTA Update Jan
2022

Attendees: Marion, Mr Jones, Rachael, Aimiee, Ant
Next Meeting: Thurs 17th Feb 3.15pm Fox Classroom

Confirmation of Roles

Marion & Rachel - Joint Chair

Ant - Treasurer

Aimiee - Secretary

Mr Jones / Mrs Ashley - School Reps

Music Event at End of Spring Term - w/c 4th April
date tbc.

There is going to be a musical event at the end of term, with the children performing
songs they have learned during their music lessons at school. If the weather is good, this
will hopefully be held on the school field. Parents will be invited to attend (Gov covid
regulations permitting) Week commencing 4th April. PTA to provide refreshments / ice
creams etc...

World Book Day - 4th & 11th March

Parents and Children will be asked to send in any unwanted books in good condition on
World Book Day on 4th March. Members of PTA will collect donations at the school
gates (main school and Woodside) Maximum of five books per child to be donated. We
kindly request school age books only.

Due to St Piran’s day celebrations on 4th March, school will celebrate World Book Day
on 11th March with Fancy dress. Then at the end of the day the PTA will hold stands with
a book sale.

Prices TBC (£1/book mentioned/fancy dress donation tbc...)



Sensory Garden

The PTA have agreed to a £500 budget towards the creation of a sensory garden. Claire
will be running the project, and letting us know what is needed, so we can try and
source items/labour from the community. We are hoping to have regular photos to
update on the Facebook Page etc.

School Uniform Sales

After a suggestion from Mrs Pemberton, we are going to start offering second hand
school uniform through the website on a ‘pay as you feel’ basis. Aimiee & Ant have
collected all of the uniform, and will get it washed and prepared for re-sale. We would
like to encourage the recycling of uniforms, which benefits the environment as well as
family finances.

Next Meeting and New Members

The next meeting is on Thurs 17th Feb at 3.15pm in Fox Classroom. Afterschool club is
available free of charge for PTA members during the meeting.

We would love some new faces to join us, so do pop along if you can!




